
April 10, 2012 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please accept a donation for $80.00 from the Winkelman Resource Management Center, paid to the 

Boyce Thompson Arboretum for the field trip attended by the Mammoth Elementary STEM School. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Becky Dunn 

Winkelman Resource Management Center 

 


